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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION)
(i WASHING TON, D. C. 20555e

\, V...../ January 29, 1980

Mr. Richar~d D. Castro
2231 K Street
Sacramento, California 95816

In the Matter of
Sacramento Municipal Utility District

(Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station)
_ Docket No. 50-312

Dear Mr. Castro:

This letter is in response to your ". . . First Set of Interrogatories to
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission," dated December 17, 1979. You requested
that we provide you with a copy of our responses to F0E's "First Set of . . .
Interrogatories to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff," dated December 17,1979. A copy of our responses was served on you on January 24, 1980.

You also requested a copy of the Staff's responses to " California Energy
Commission's First Set of Interrogatories to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission,"
dated November 15, 1979. A copy of our responses was served on you on December 11,1979.

Sincerely,

M .b
Stephen H. Lewis
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Elizabeth S. Bowers, Esq.
Dr. Ric' .cd F. Cole
Mr. Frederick J. SEon
David S. Kaplan, Esq.
Gary Hursh, Esq.
James S. Reed, Esq.
Michael H. Remy, Esq.
Christopher Ellison, Esq.
Dian Grueneich, Esq.
Herbert H. Brown, Esq.
Mr. Michael R. Eaton
Thomas A. Baxter, Esq.
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